
Hi (Benjamin Price?)
I’ve just become aware of this DA. I used to live in 12 Boyle St Balgowlah in the 1980s and it’s 
a classic Federation house which should not be destroyed. It has the original Baltic pine floors 
and Federation fireplaces with ornate tiles and ceilings - worth a look. The name of the house 
was “Farrington”, and can be seen on early maps, although after I bought it someone removed 
the nameplate off the front of the house - very annoying.
I’d be happy to talk further, but it would be a tragedy to lose one of the remaining beautiful 
houses from that era.
Regards Jeremy Thompson - PS I’m a GP up in Balgowlah 0418478210
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